
      Nevill Road Junior School 

    Parent Newsletter – 3.12.21 

                                                  

Dear Families,  

On Monday the children made the most of the 
snow whilst it lasted. There is nothing like 
building a snow man! 
Today, School Council will be judging the 
Christmas doors and as usual the standard is very 
high! There has been a lot of excitement as the 
Christmas elves have arrived in school on 
Wednesday. The big tree has also arrived… 

 
We continue to work with Public Health with regards 
to the Covid cases in school. Please see their weekly 
update that was sent out earlier today for more 
information. 
 
Our Curriculum  

Year 6 have learnt how to do 

a forward roll in their 

gymnastics lessons this week, led by our fantastic 

sports coach, Mrs Furber. Year 5 have really enjoyed reading ‘Black Powder’ 

and using their imagination to write a letter from Tom to his Dad. We received 

this tweet from Ally Sherrick the author!!! 

Bloomin’ brilliant! Thank you so much for 

sharing the children’s lovely work. Please say a 

massive HELLO to them for me!  

 

Year 4 have been investigating solids, liquids and gases and how these 

materials can change when the temperature alters. Year 3 love their French 

lessons and have learnt new vocabulary for different items of clothing. They 

enjoyed making spreadsheets in computing. 

 



***Covid Reminder*** 

If your child shows any symptoms of Covid 19 (new, continuous cough, a high 

temperature or loss of taste and smell) they are to stay at home until the PCR 

test result is confirmed as negative or for 10 days if positive. Please contact 

Track and Trace for information of the return to school date. Household 

members should take a LFD test for 10 days if they do not have symptoms and 

someone in the house has tested positive. If you come in to close contact with 

a positive case it is recommended that you take a PCR test.  

Should a member of staff or child test positive, parents of the children in the 

bubble will be contacted and asked to take a PCR test. 

 

Have a fantastic weekend - stay safe, stay positive.  

Kind regards 

Mrs Cliff  

 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

Diary Dates 

WB 6th December – Y5 visit to Bramhall Hall 

Thursday 9th – Thursday 16th – Scholastic Book Fair  

(more details to follow) 

Friday 10th December – Christmas market stall / Santa dash 

Thursday 16th December - Year 4 Christmas Celebration (Christmas jumpers) 

***Please note the change in date*** 

Friday 17th December – Christmas Jumper / dinner 

Tuesday 21st December – Nevill Road’s Got Talent and Party Day (come to school 

in party clothes) Outdoor disco to stay Covid safe. 

Wednesday 22nd December – Toy Day (school uniform) End of Term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


